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Ref. No.: OPaL/CS/BSE/2025/Reg 51(2)                                                                         Date: March 07, 2025 
 
To, 
The Secretary, 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Sub: Update regarding Letter received from the Development Commissioner, Dahej Special 
Economic Zone (Dahej SEZ)  

 

Ref: Compliances under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 51(2) and other applicable regulations, if any, read with Part B of Schedule - III of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘LODR’), we wish to inform you 
that ONGC Petro additions Limited (“the Company”) has received Letter dated March 07, 2025 from the 
Development Commissioner, Dahej Special Economic Zone granting final exit to the Company from                    
Dahej Special Economic Zone. Accordingly, the Company shall operate as a Domestic Tariff Area (“DTA”) 
unit with effect from March 08, 2025. 
 
Further, this exit from SEZ will improve the competitiveness of the Company for supplies to be made to the 
DTA. 
 
Kindly take note of the same in your records and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For ONGC Petro additions Limited 
 
 
 
________________________ 
(Rakesh Johari) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS 19153 
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